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DCPSC announces technical conference to examine request  

regarding the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on District utilities and consumers 
 

WASHINGTON, D.C. – The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (“Commission”) is 

opening an inquiry to examine the merits of a request by the Office of the People's Counsel (“OPC”) for 

an investigation on the impact of the COVID-19 public health emergency on District utilities and 

consumers (Formal Case No. 1164, Order No. 20358). Within 45 days of the date of the lifting of the 

public health emergency by the Mayor, the Commission will issue a public notice to convene a technical 

conference.  

During this pandemic, the Commission is continuing to help District consumers with complaints and 
questions about their utility bills. District consumers in need of assistance should contact the 
Commission’s Office of Consumer Services at 202-626-5120.  

District consumers can also stay informed about Commission decisions and actions in response to this 

emergency by visiting our COVID-19 Resource webpage.  

 
The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is an independent agency established by Congress in 1913 to 

regulate electric, natural gas, and telecommunications companies in the District of Columbia. 
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